
Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year!

From us all here at R3

We have loved supporting you, your employees and their families over the last 12 

months. Thank you all for your trust in our ability to provide best in class destination 

services to the UK market. It is much appreciated, and we look forward to our 

continued partnership in 2024.

Best wishes from The R3 Team


